

budget body cameras for police patrols

By Mike Steely Senior Writer steelym@knoxfocus.com

Beginning with the new fiscal year this July the City of Knoxville hopes to equip city police patrol officers with body cameras. Mayor Indya Kincannon said Tuesday she is committed to the project and will seek \$1.7 million in the new budget for the first year and about \$600,000 for each year afterwards.

Kincannon told the city council meeting that the funds will go for equipment and management of the system and that bids are now being accepted for the cameras. She said the body cameras will

11 - 1100 - 1